
Admissions process for Year 7 entry in 2022

1) We welcome families for individual visits throughout the year and we also host regular open days.

Our next open day is on Friday 1 October. Please click here to register your interest in attending

the Open Day or email admissions@holmwood.house to make an appointment to visit.

2) Register for a place and pay the £50 registration fee.

3) Registered pupils can join us for a taster day in the autumn term when they can experience what

life at Holmwood House is like. Our next Taster Day will take place on Thursday 30 September.

4) All registered pupils will be invited to an interview with the Headmaster. This will include an

opportunity to discuss with the Headmaster a project or piece of work (not necessarily academic)

of which they are proud. This interview will feed into the overall assessment result.

5) Pupils will be asked to sit an entrance assessment the week commencing 15 November 2021,

completing English, Maths, Verbal and Non-Verbal Assessments.

(Holmwood House welcomes pupils with a broad range of abilities

and the assessment is used for setting purpose).
NB Late applicants will be able to sit the entrance tests on an alternative date.

6) Pupils performing particularly well in the entrance test may be considered for an academic

scholarship and parents will be informed accordingly.

7) Offers of places will be issued in December 2021.

8) Pupils who wish to be considered for a sport or creative arts scholarship should indicate this on

their registration form and should submit supporting documents by 31 December 2021.
Assessments will take place in January/February.

9) The deadline for the acceptance of places is March 2022.

10) A programme of induction will commence in the summer term.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepxc87gVYsrEOnVWwgl-lXrt1-x2-koR2dOytcm6NERyZypw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfL5P5vAkr7m4l0Y9EFvzXw8zM3NsR5K1gIqFPutOlU1zW7wA/viewform?usp=sf_link

